
  

Announcement 
 

We "The Dutch Philatelic Association Scandinavia" are proudly to announce that we have a new way 
to become a member of the DPAS. 

 

We call it "digital membership". 
 
It is only for people outside the Netherlands. You cannot use the swapping system and you do not get 
the Noorderlicht magazine. But you are allowed to buy and sell on the auctions! 

 

It costs only € 15 for one year. 
 
You can find more information here:  
 

https://www.nfvskandinavie.com/membership.php 
 

We invite, and gladly welcome, the members of the Icelandic stamp collectors group as 
 a "Digital member". 
 
If someone needs more info you can always visit our website: www.nfvskandinavie.com/ or contact 
me by e-mail: henk.burgman@gmail.com   
On our website you can find an archive with older auctions: 
https://www.nfvskandinavie.com/veiling.php 
When you scroll down halfway that page you will find them. 
 

When you visit our website, take the opportunity to go through it. You will not be disappointed. 
===================================================================================== 

        

===================================================================================== 
The last auction was at the end of December 2020 (19/12). 
 
The next auction is later this year. Normally we have one in March. This March meeting is cancelled 
(due to COVID-19) and the labour concerning written auctions is much more as with a normal auction I 
did plan the next one for the end of April (24/4). The other two written auctions will be 28/8 and 
18/12. 
 
If things become better and we will have the possibility to have normal meetings we will fall back on 
the old schedule (12th of June - 11th of September and the 11th of December). Of course you can send 
written bids (E-mail or Snail-mail) to the auctioneer. 
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